

Headteacher: Mr Dominic Wilkes BSc (Hons) NPQH

21st September 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: PE kit expectations and jewellery

I hope you are well. Please could you ensure that on the days your child has PE lessons, they come to school in their official school PE kit. If there are issues with you being able to provide the correct kit, please do let us know, as we have an in-school shop and will be able to support you. Please check your son/daughter's timetable to ensure they are wearing correct uniform on the days when they do not have PE, and correct PE kit when they have PE. Details of our uniform expectations can be found on the school website. http://www.budehaven.cornwall.sch.uk/uniform

Although we are allowing them to wear a hoodie or jumper to keep them warm on a colder day, especially given the weather forecast showing a drop in temperature later this week, this is the only variation from the normal PE kit expectations we allow whilst we are under Covid-19 prevention protocols.

Students are allowed to wear one pair of stud earrings and a watch. Any other jewellery is not allowed in school, for health and safety reasons and to maintain expectations.

Yours faithfully,

Mr D Wilkes Headteacher





